Sky Valley Amateur Radio Club Minutes
December 15, 2007

Call to Order: 08:10 by Bryan KD7LS

Introductions: David KB7GFL, Bob WB7SEC visitor, Diane KE6JRP, Charles N6IBI, Dale
KD7HFO visitor, Dale K7M]J visitor, Mike KD7PUF visitor, Brad KE7TEOF, Wes KE7EEA,
Martin AC7SI visitor, Dave W7AGJ, Tom K8TOM, Dan N7ENE, Bryan KD7LS

Secretary/Treasurer Report: $293.34 as of Nov 30, 2007, activity $0.08 interest

Repeater Status: Dave reported that all the repeaters are currently down due to a power issue
within the Sultan Water Works building. David and Dave both did some troubleshooting a few
days ago and determined that there was 220 volts being supplied to our power distribution box.
The City of Sultan is aware of a power problem and plan to have an electrician out to work on it
within the next few days. At this time we are uncertain if our equipment sustained any damage.
Currently the club is using the Clearview repeater at 442.975 T 103.5.

Old Business: Tom brought in our new banner... it looks really great! Thanks to Tom for
sticking to the project through its conclusion. Thank you!

New business: Brad mentioned an earthquake drill to be held March 5, 2008. This will be called
Sound Shake 08 and King and Snohomish counties will participate. David brought up the issue
our club missed elections last March. He discovered this while updating the ARRL club
information. David also reminded club members we chose to pay dues in January. Dues collected
at today’s meeting will be annotated on the sign in log.

Good of the Order: Dale Boggs K7MJ who is visiting today said we are welcome and
encouraged to use his repeaters: 443.225 T 103.5 & 224.100 no tone. These repeaters are not
linked and are located near Wagner Lake north of Monroe.

Adjournment: 09:11 by Bryan



